UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION IV
611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012

May 22, 1979

In Reply Refer To:
Docket No. 50-267

Public Service Company of Colorado

ATTN: D. W. Warembourg, .
Nuclear Production Manager

P. 0. Box 368

Platteville, Colorado 87051

Gentlemen:

This letter confirms my telephone conversation with Mr. Hillyard on May 21,
1979 regarding the proposed office space for our Inspection and Enforcement
Inspector at the Fort St. Vrain facility.

The attached sketch illustrates the desired location of electrical outlets and
telephone jacks. In addition, the sketch calls for a wall division to provide
an office area which would be separated from the balance of the office space.
We understand that the wall division will not extend completely to the ceiling
for ventilation considerations.

Your cooperation in the matter of establishment of the resident office is
greatly appreciated. Should you have any grestions, please feel free to contact
either myself or M. W. Dickerson.

Sincerely,

/<§ﬁ3fﬁ77%2,afl4/\_//

G. L. Madsen, Chief,
Reactor Operations and
Nuclear Support Branch

Enclosure:
Sketch

ce:
W. Hillyard, PSCO

M. W. Dickerson, NRC 2217 341

790625009/,
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